
RESERVATION LINE:  (503) 892-3082        WWW.EDSO.INFO 

64 SE 171st Ave, Portland OR  97233       JULY 2020 

 
Please call our reservation line (503) 892-3082 to make or cancel reservations for most events. Call by 11:59 pm of the cut-off date. 

The line is not monitored after the cut-off date. To reserve or cancel an event after the cut-off date, please do not call the reservation 
line. Instead, call Ann Stumpf at 503-459-6410 or email her at stumpf@comcast.net. She will notify you of the availability of seats. You 
are responsible for any restaurant charges for reservations not cancelled before the deadline. If EDSO is charged for your meals, please 
understand we will need to bill you.   

 

 

JULY EVENT 
                                

Event Date Cut-off Time 

Annual Picnic Saturday August 1st  Wednesday July 29th  11:30am – 2:00pm 
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The July Board Meeting will be held at 6:00 p.m. at Linda Jaress’ home at 16670 SW Monaco Lane in 
King City.  We will chat and drink some wine (bring a bottle to share) until 6:30 when a light, safe dinner 
will be served. The meeting will be after dinner. Dinner and the meeting will be held outdoors weather 
permitting. Changes to these plans may occur depending on possible new restrictions or based on the 
collective wishes of the Board members.  No need to call the reservation line, but please let Linda know 
if you are attending by July 12th.  Linda’s number is 503-746-6939. 
 
 
 

 

  

Summer Picnic at Willamette Park 

 

Saturday August 1st     

11:30am to 2:00pm 

  
Call EDSO reservation line at (503) 892-3082 by end of day 
Wednesday July 29th for an RSVP so that we may coordinate if we 
have more than 25 attendees and state restrictions are still in place. 
  

1100 12th St 
West Linn, OR 97068 
https://westlinnoregon.gov/parksrec/willamette-park 

Sponsor:  Erik Miller 

This year's EDSO Summer Picnic is BYOE (Bring Your Own Everything). Given that we do not know where we will 
be in our COVID-19 Journey, the plan is tentatively to meet at Willamette Park in West Linn from 11:30 A.M.-
2:00 P.M., Saturday, August 1st. Erik has procured the main shelter which can accommodate 50-100 people. 
You can click the link above to see the layout of the shelter and surrounding picnic tables. There is river access 
and a spectacular view of the Willamette coming up from the South through a glacial cut made during the 
Missoula Floods. 
 
There is a water pad if it is very hot and you wish to cool off. While there is a play structure somewhat nearby 
it is less obtrusive than many of the other places in West Linn's Parks system. Parking should be plentiful. 
Alcohol is permitted, but please be discreet. The permit says nothing about it, nor is it mentioned specifically 
on the site; whereas Portland Public Parks are very specific in their prohibition, West Linn appears to be a bit 
more forgiving. Imagine yourself a teenager again, hiding it from mom and dad and I am sure everything will 
be fine. 
 
Hope to see you there!  

Directions: Coming from the North down I-5, get on I-205 going East and it is about 5 miles down the road 
and known as the 10th St. Exit.  The same exit for any of those traveling South down I-205. Go past the 
Chevron and up to the intersection, hang a right and go 2 blocks to 12th St. where you will hang a left and go 
straight down the hill to the park near the river. 

Cost:  FREE FREE FREE FREE FREE 

 

BOARD MEETING AT Linda Jaress’ home 

Thursday, July 16th 
 

http://verdigrisrestaurant.com/
http://verdigrisrestaurant.com/
https://westlinnoregon.gov/parksrec/willamette-park


 
 

 
What a beautiful day for a gathering in Gabriel Park! 23 members and guests enjoyed the warm weather and cool breeze under 
the trees.  We had 5 picnic tables and lots of chairs to maintain social distancing.  A handful of us arrived early and got our exercise 
walking the paths before eating. Thanks to Linda for organizing this event – enabling us to see each other in person again. 
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